FAIRWAY LABORATOR!ES, INC.

2900 Fairway Drive
P. O, Box 1925
Altoona, Pennsylvania 16603

(814) 946-4306

August 22, 1979

Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Director
Region I

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Dear Mr. Grier:

According to TE Bulletin No. 79-19 of August 10, 1979, please be
informed that Fairvav Laboratories, Inc. does not generate low-level
radioactive waste. Our license is for the use of Nickel 63 in an electron
capture detector for a gas chromatograph.

Sincerely,

/%.w&
Gene W, Critze

Laboratory Director

GWC :mmb
cc: N.R.C.
Office of Inspection § Enforcement
Division of Fuel Facility § Materials
Safety Inspection
Washington, DC 20555
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